
www.scsoccer.com 

 

 

 

April 15, 2021 

The South Carolina High School Soccer Coaches Association (SCHSSCA) is seeking financial sponsorship of 

our two summer high school all-star games – the Clash of the Carolinas and the North-South Soccer 

Classic. 

The North-South Soccer Classic - http://scsoccer.com/all-star-games/north-south-soccer-classic - 

established in 1989, recognizes 72 of the top graduated senior prep soccer players in the Palmetto State. 

The game will be held on June 19th at T.L. Hanna HS in Anderson, S.C. 

The Clash of the Carolinas - http://scsoccer.com/all-star-games/clash-of-the-carolinas - established in 

2007, is the nation’s only interstate all-star high school soccer game featuring 36 of the top players from 

South Carolina versus their counterparts from North Carolina. This year’s contest will be held in Cary, 

N.C on June 26th.  

The two all-star events each cost $15,000 to run effectively for a two-day event. A typical weekend 

involves the players arriving on-site, team pictures, team training, banquet, attending a pro soccer match 

or other team-bonding activity, FCA breakfast, and of course the highlight of the weekend – the all-star 

match itself! 

The players are showered with training shirts, certificates of participation, and commemorative shirts and 

uniforms as well. Our hope in the future is to extend the event to a three-day schedule including a service-

oriented opportunity for our student-athletes. If your organization or company would be interested in 

sponsoring the SCHSSCA all-star games, please contact me at kpheise2@gmail.com / 803-447-6496. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Heise 

SCHSSCA Associate State Soccer Chairman 
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